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Nourishing to flourish in our world.

NEWSLETTER 

secretary@flushing.cornwall.sch.uk Friday  12th May 2023
This half term our school focus is: Forgiveness

Praise Certificates
Dolphins: Lily and Jorja
Seals:  Alex and Lucas
Starfish: Ted and Rosie  

Seahorses: Jowan and Maeve
Congratulations Everybody!

Dates for your diary
Saturday 20th May – Sponsored Walk- from Flushing to 
Mylor! (More details below!)
WB Monday 29th May - Half term-school closed to pupils
Monday 12th June - Class photos 
Wednesday 14th -16th June- Dolphin Class Residential
Wednesday 21st June – Sports Day
Wednesday 28th June – Reserve Sports Day
Friday 14th July - Reports to go out
Friday 21st July – End of Summer term

Scholastic Book Fair

Thanks to the amazing response we had to our recent Scholastic Book Fair; we have been able to 
buy a whopping £300 worth of new books for everyone to enjoy! 

Thank you, Mrs. Eva for organizing this for us!

Attendance

Seahorses - 100%
Starfish – 98.7%

Seals- 97.1%
Dolphins- 95.8%

Congratulations
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Sponsored Walk
Mr. Mutsaers has organised a sponsored walk from Flushing 
School to Mylor and back again, on Saturday the 20th May.  

Any money raised will be given to a charity close to our 
hearts- Sasha Would’ve Loved it.  

Please note, all children must be accompanied by a 
responsible adult. 

Please find the Just Giving link below, if you would like to 
donate to this worthy cause.

https://www.justgiving.com/crowdfunding/adrian-
mutsaers?utm_term=wJknk64Er

Our recent Bake Sale 
raised over £140!  

A big thank you to 
everyone who baked, 

bought, sold or otherwise 
supported our event!

Thank You All!
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Forest School Adventures

Seahorse Class have just finished a series of 
forest schooling up at Trefusis Woods.  

They have had a whale of a time,  a huge 
thank you to the Trefusis Family for letting 
us use the woods this term, it has had a real 
impact on the pupils! Of course, thank you to 
all the volunteers, Mrs French, Miss Freeman 
and Mrs Powell, for working so hard to make 
this such a  lovely experience for the children!


